
Mindy Landau - Re: Guidanc-e o-n Release of Information to the Public Paqe

From: Roy Zimmerman
To: Mindy Landau
Date: 10/19/01 10:57AM
Subject: Re: Guidance on Release of Information to the Public

~ ~. ji think it looks pretty good. i wonder if we should delete plant
mailing addresses when putting in the public domain. (similar to what we do when we correspond with a
member of the licensee staff like a plant operator and we are mailing to a home address. much of our)mail goes to a licensee's corporate address, which i would still do, but when the address is part of the cc
service list or direct recipient, i'm leaning to removing the address.

>>> Mindy Landau 10/1 8/01 05:06PM »>>
Based on the discussion at the ET meeting yesterday, (Regions could not be on the bridge), I have drafted
some criteria for the staff to use in making decisions about releasing certain documents to the public.

~ Please read the attached network announcement, which includes general criteria, and let me know yourL.comments, revisions, etc., asap. We are anxiou's to get some guidance to the staff. Thanks.

CC: Patricia Norry
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